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Mrs.S.Mahalakshmi has organized a seminar on Health 

Management for 3rd sem B sec students on 24th 

September 2019. Mrs. Chethana, Counsellor has given a 

talk on Well-being and food styles to be adopted and ways 

to reduce pains and aches 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs.S.Mahalakshmi,has conducted student seminar for the 

students of 7th sem on Michael Porter's forces and strategy for the 

course Management Information systems on 25th - 30th 

September 2019. Students were made groups and each group has 

been assigned a company. 

 

 

Mrs.S.Mahalakshmi, has organised an interaction with seniors for 

the course Data Structures on 9th September 2019. Mr.Vishal 

Anand of V sem ISE has delivered a talk on pointers and told the 

importance of Data structures. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Mrs. Swetha M S has conducted cooperative learning for 3rd sem “A” section on 10th September 2019 for 

Computer organization Course. The topic for the cooperative learning is Machine Instructions and Programs 

and Input/output Organization.Mrs. Swetha M S has conducted cooperative learning for 3rd Sem “B” section 

students on 15th October 2019 for Software Engineering Course. The topic for the cooperative learning is 

“Software testing and software evolution REAL TIME CASE-STUDY”. 

 

Open Day held on 04th November 2019 at BMSIT&M a college level event. Judges Ms. Madhuri N 

Kirani from Citrix Systems Inc and Mr. Aditya Mallampali from Cypress Semiconductor were present. 

Around 58 projects were showcased on this event. This event helped students to  gain  knowledge on latest 

technologies and enhance their technical skills. 

 

Technical fest named “INFINIUM” on 9th November 2019 under Techtransform – 2019. Six events were 

conducted. 

 



AICTE activity organized on 16th November 2019, as part of 

AICTE student activity program ISE 1st semester students were 

taken to Govt.PU college, yelahanka, Bengaluru to provide 

awrenes on „Higher Studis and career opportunities‟ after PU. 

The response from the Govt. college students was very good. 

 


